
It's A Neighborhood Pot Luck
...And You’re Invited!

HAPPY NOROUZ 2017 (1396)

Please join us as we come together in solidarity with our local 
Muslim community and to celebrate Iranian New Year!

 Your neighbors Mindi Thelen and Arlene Nilsson, wanted to reach out to our 
Muslim neighbors to let them know that we appreciate them and their contribution 
to our community.  So, we and the Iman Center, will be hosting a pot-luck for the 
community on Sunday, March 19, at the IMAN Cultural Center from 11am–2:30pm.
Children welcome!

WHAT YOU CAN BRING: 
• Any Vegetarian dish   • Any chicken dish 
• Any fish dish • Any Halal Kosher beef dish
• Any dairy dish • Any dessert or cake 
*Please do not bring pork

DATE/TIME:  Sunday, March 19th, 2017  
 11am–2:30pm
LOCATION:  IMAN Cultural Center (310) 202-8181
 3376 Motor Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90034

For more information or to RSVP please email: 
Arlene: Arlene@thewaginc.com OR Mindi: minders1960@gmail.com 310-733-8865
Please RSVP by Monday, March 13th

Join us as we celebrate tolerance and diversity!

Lots of Fun for
Kids!


